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Request: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information, up to 20th August: 
 
* Has your council applied for money from the Next Steps Accommodation Programme 
(NSAP) since it was announced on 18th July?  
 
Yes 
 
* If so, how much money has been bid for? 
 
£49,700 
 
* How many homeless people were housed by your council, by month, since February 
2020? 
 
February – 16 people 
March – 9 people 
April – 3 people 
May – 5 people 
June – 5 people 
July – 0 people 


